
 

 

 

 

 

 

       July 30, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Sandy Weidner 

Chairwoman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  Safety Building Parking Area Repairs 

Contract 33-12 (K2-038) 

Allied Waterproofing, Inc. 

 

Dear Ald. Weidner: 

 

  Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 1 on the subject 

contract. Change Order No. 1 is for removing additional asphalt area and installing asphalt 

in lieu of concrete. The cost for this work is $5,175.00 and funds are available in Account 

992.210.5010, Safety Building – Structural Leak Repairs. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Thomas M. Eeg  

       Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

Attachment 

 

  

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Mark H. Yehlen, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer 


